
Attention: CAP Service Providers, Durable Medical Equipment Providers, 
Home Health Agencies, and Private Duty Nursing Providers 
 
Based on access to care concerns, the March 1, 2010, date placing a temporary hold on 
allowing durable medical equipment (DME) providers to seek reimbursement for 
medically necessary incontinence, ostomy, and urological supplies has been rescinded. 
 


